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Subject: Local plan objection 

I would like to formally register my objection to the draft local plan for 
Warrington. 

My objection relates to the release of green belt land in south Warrington to 
build housing, a distribution hub and dual carriageway. 

Green belt should only be released for building in exceptional circumstances. 
The local people do not want the distribution hub or the building of houses in 
the numbers proposed. 

The distribution hub will not create jobs for local people; most jobs they 
provide are low paid with very tough working conditions. I know this because 
I have a relation who commutes 30 miles to Omega as a manager for one of 
the similar companies there. The majority of workers are from Eastern 
Europe as the locals cannot cope with the pay and conditions. 

Not only will there be increased lorry traffic but also workers commuting to 
the area. Already the M6 and M56 are regularly at a standstill with current 
traffic levels. The pollution levels will increase substantially. The road to 
Warrington town centre through Stockton Heath cannot cope with current 
traffic. People buying the new houses will not be those in need who require 
affordable housing. 

Once this beautiful countryside is gone, the area will be ruined forever as part 
of the ugly, polluted, congested urban sprawl that is Warrington now. 
Warrington council need to listen to the people of Warrington whom they 
serve, not developers and big businesses who only have their own interests at 
heart. 

Mrs J David 




